
 

  Description Lot # Exp Date NDC UPC 
BREVIBLOC DBS 20MG/ML 100ML 
10 

C989954 09/30/2017 10019007587 31001907587 

From: General  Board  of  Pharmacy  Subscriber  List  on  behalf  of  Board  of  Pharmacy 
To: PHARM -GENERAL@DCALISTS.CA.GOV 
Subject: Product  Recall  - Baxter  Healthcare 
Date: Thursday,  April  14,  2016  12:37:39  PM 

Baxter Healthcare is recalling the item/lot below due to the presence of atypical 
yellow discoloration of the solution resulting from contamination. This recall is to the 
Healthcare Professional level.  Affected product started shipping September 23, 
2015. 

Please immediately check your inventory, quarantine, discontinue distribution of the 
affected product, and contact your wholesaler for directions. 

----------------------------------------------------------------------------------- To 
unsubscribe from this email list please click on the link below and follow the 
instructions on the web page. 

https://www.dca.ca.gov/webapps/pharmacy/subscribe.php 
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